
 

 

Yours very truly, 

Henry McMaster 

March 23, 2023 
 
 
The Honorable Richard Eckstrom  
Comptroller General 
State of South Carolina 
305 Wade Hampton Office Building 
Columbia, South Carolina 29201  
 
Dear General Eckstrom,  
 
Please know that I have received and accepted your resignation as Comptroller General, effective 
April 30, 2023.  
 
The Eckstrom and McMaster families have been dear friends for decades.  I know that your 
every wish has been, and always will be, prosperity and happiness for the people of South 
Carolina.    
 
Your twenty-four years of dedicated and honorable service in the Constitutional offices of 
Treasurer and Comptroller General have been widely recognized, and your contributions too 
numerous to list. 
 
I thank you for your friendship and your dedicated service to the State, and I wish you success in 
any and all future endeavors. 

 
 
HDM/tw 
 
 




